
 

 

 

April 5, 2017 

Hello Parents/Guardians, 

The Community Initiatives and Leadership class is organizing a canned food drive this spring. If you are 
attending the parent teacher interviews this Thursday we would love any canned food items you could 
bring with you. The goal of the food drive is to collect 5,000 non-perishable food items, and your 
support will be greatly appreciated. If are able to bring any cans there will be a table set up in the agora 
for collection. 

Thank you on behalf of the Carson Graham Community Initiatives class. 

 


